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Councilman Joe Qualey to Hold Meeting on Harbor View Road 
Charleston County Councilman to present proposed alternative plan 
 
 On Wednesday, September 21, Councilman Joe Qualey will hold a meeting at the Lonnie 
Hamilton III Public Services building (4045 Bridgeview Drive, North Charleston, SC) to present a 
proposed alternative to the Harbor View Road improvements project.  The meeting will begin at 
4:30 p.m. and will be held in the Council Committee room. Qualey invites members of the public 
to attend and comment.    
 
County Council will reconsider the project at its regularly scheduled committee meeting on 
Thursday, September 22 at 4:15 p.m. 
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